



**Dear Applicant** 

## Posts for a Full Time, Permanent L4 Teaching Assistant/Cover Supervisor – 36 hours per week

Thank you for expressing an interest in the aforementioned post.

Kings Meadow is an outstanding primary school catering for 40 pupils who all have a Statement of Special Educational Need or an Education, Health and Care Plan (EHCP); identifying social, emotional and mental health difficulties as their main need. Kings Meadow primarily addresses the needs of pupils from Northampton and the south of the county.

The person specification outlines many of the qualities we are looking for but most of all we seek an individual who is highly motivated and understands how their role contributes to the success of our pupils and who cares about the outcome for every individual. Our ambition has always been and remains, to help all pupils who have previously found school a challenge become independent, lifelong learners who are able to regulate and manage their own feelings and behaviour.

Our staff team is dedicated, friendly, welcoming, supportive and motivated. We are looking to appoint someone who is hard working, has flair, enthusiasm and high energy levels. Resilience and the ability to remain calm and positive will be vital as well as a sense of humour and flexibility. Good attendance is also essential.

The attached documentation will give you an idea of the school, the job role and the person we are seeking to employ. The post is a full time permanent post

A completed application form should be emailed or posted to Mrs Helen McCormack, Head Teacher, Kings Meadow School, email address <a href="mailto:bursar@kingsmeadow.northants-ecl.gov.uk">bursar@kingsmeadow.northants-ecl.gov.uk</a> ensuring it is marked FAO Mrs H McCormack, Head Teacher. Completed applications must be received by 12 noon on Tuesday 5 October 2021. Interviews will take place during the week commencing 11 October 2021.

I very much look forward to you expressing your interest. This is an exciting time in the development of the school and we look forward to receiving your application.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Helen McCormack **Headteacher**